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Friday 11th October 
Year 3 Dodgeball - Ellowes Hall Sports College 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Your child has been chosen to represent Roberts Primary School in Dodgeball competition at Ellowes 
Hall Sports College on Friday 18th October. They will be competing against other local schools taking 
part in a variety of events.  
 
On the day of the competition, we will be leaving school at approximately 1:00pm and be returning 
at 3:30pm. Children will be walking to and from Ellowes Hall Sports College accompanied by Roberts 
staff.  
 
For those children with medical needs, including asthma, please make sure your child has the correct 
medication in school.  
 
Your child will eat their lunch before the event, but will need a drink to take with them. They will 
also need their normal Roberts PE kit to get changed into. Due to the weather, can you please 
ensure children have a pair of tracksuit bottoms and a coat to keep warm when walking to and from 
the competition.  
 
Please return the permission slip to Miss Davies by Tuesday 15th October.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Miss S Davies 
PE Coordinator 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Year 3 Dodgeball Competition - Ellowes Hall Sports College 

 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………….  Class……………………………………. 
 
I have received the letter about the above visit and understand that the visit is covered by the 
annual general consent form. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name …………………………..                          Contact Number …………………………..   
   
 
Signed …………………………..                                          Date…………………………..               
 

 


